
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
April 18, 2016 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  
 
As an extension to our Science program at Little Rouge Public School, the Grade 3 students 
will be will be having a workshop in the classroom with the Scientist in School on Wednesday 
April, 27th.  Students will explore science and technology through a “hands on” workshop.  
During the workshop, students will participate in investigative science activities geared to 
meet specific expectations of the Ontario Science and Technology Curriculum.   
 
The workshop we have booked for the grade 3’s is called “Plants Do Amazing Things”: Life 
Systems. During the workshop students will sow the seeds of discovery and explore how 
plants breathe, grow, and store its food. They will examine leaf characteristics and observe 
plant adaptations. Students will make their own recycled paper and discover some of the 
extraordinary products made by plants. 
 
The workshops will be held on the same day at two different times: 
Morning Session (9:00 – 12:00): Ms. Cavazzon  
Afternoon Session (12:00-3:00): Ms. Cohen, Ms. Ducas & Ms. Valkanis 
 
The total cost of the workshop is $8.00 per student. Please have your child bring in the 
payment to their teacher before Friday April 22nd.  (Cheques can be made payable to Little 
Rouge) 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Grade 3 Team 
 
Ms. Cavazzon, Ms. Cohen, Ms. Ducas, Ms. Valkanis  
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